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Visit to Rammohan College to attend Special Lectures on 10.05.2023 

 

      On the 10th of May, 2023, Two students of Sem VI Hons. of the Department of 

Sanskrit, guided by Prof. Madhulina Das, Assistant Professor of the Department, have visited 

Rammohan College, Kolkata to attend two Special Lectures organized by the Department of 

Bengali, Rammohan College. The first lecture delivered by our esteemed colleague Prof. 

Arijit Baidya, Assistant Professor in Sanskrit, Victoria Institution (College) was on “Ka̅lida̅sa 

O Rabindranath” (Ka̅lida̅sa and Rabindranath) and the second lecture, delivered by Dr. 

Kabita Dutta, Retired Professor in Bengali, Rammohan College, was on 

“Chaitanyabhagavad”. Both of the lectures were very illuminating and well-presented in very 

lucid language. It was, indeed, a grand opportunity as well as an unforgettable experience for 

the students and the teachers to attend such enjoyable sessions and also to have the cordial 

hospitality of the Bengali Department of Rammohan College. 

 
 

                                    


